
 
 

 
 

 
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 

Please be advised that construction activities for the Berlin Cross 

Keys Road Improvements project are under way.  

 

 

ON OR ABOUT: 11/27/23 – 12/21/23 
 
MAJOR ROAD RECONSTRUCTION WILL BE TAKING PLACE. 

BERLIN CROSS KEYS ROAD WILL BE CLOSED 24/7 TO THRU 

TRAFFIC. ONLY LOCAL AND EMERGENCY VEHICLES WILL BE 

PERMITTED THROUGH THE ROAD CLOSURE ZONE.  

 

PLEASE USE CAUTION WHEN ENTERING THE WORK ZONE. FOR 

RESIDENTS ON BERLIN CROSS KEYS ROAD PLEASE UTILITIZE 

FRANKLIN AVENUE AND OR MADISON AVENUE WHEN 

ACCESSING BERLIN CROSS KEYS ROAD. 

 

WHILE TRAVELING PLEASE USE CAUTION AND PLEASE OBEY 

THE TRAFFIC CONTROL MEASURES THAT ARE IN PLACE TO 

AVOID ANY DAMAGES TO SURROUNDING SURFACES. 

 

PLEASE EXPECT SOME DELAYS AND DUST DURING THIS 

CONSTRUCTION. WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE INCONVENIENCE 

AND APPRECIATE THE COOPERATION DURING THIS TIME 

 

Thank you: 

P & A Construction, Inc. 


